
Dear clients, 

Here is the closing time of our offices for the summer holidays: 

from Friday, July 28 (closed for inventory) to August 11, 2023 

inclusively. 

We will resume our operations Monday, AUGUST 14 at 8:30 a.m. 

It should be noted that to receive your orders before the holidays, you 

must place them no later than July 26, 2019 because our last shipment 

will be on July 27. However, only supplies in inventory will be delivered. 
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